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Emergency Medicine Physician Assistant Residency Program 
 

Accreditation Review Commission on Education for the 
Physician Assistant (ARC-PA) Accreditation Status 

 

The ARC-PA has granted Accreditation-Clinical Postgraduate Program status to 
the University of Iowa Emergency Medicine Physician Assistant Residency 

Program sponsored by University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics. 

 
Accreditation-Clinical Postgraduate Program is the status of accreditation 

granted when a new or currently accredited clinical postgraduate program is in 
compliance with the Standards for Clinical Postgraduate Programs. 

Accreditation-clinical postgraduate program remains in effect until the program 
closes or withdraws from the accreditation process or until accreditation is 

withdrawn for failure to comply with the Standards, ARC-PA requirements or 
procedures. 

Accreditation-Clinical Postgraduate Program does not ensure any subsequent 
accreditation status. It is limited to no more than five years from matriculation of 

the first class. 

The program’s accreditation history can be viewed on the ARC-PA website at 

http://www.arc-pa.org/accreditation-history-u-of-ia-em-pa-resid-pg/ 
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